
RICHLAND COUNTY COUNCIL 
DEVELOPMENT & SERVICES COMMITTEE 

FEBRUARY 25, 2004 
5:00 P.M. 

 
PRESENT: Susan Brill, Chair; Joseph McEachern; L. Gregory Pearce, Jr.; Thelma M. Tillis 
 
ABSENT:  Doris Corley 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Paul Livingston, Bernice G. Scott, Joan Brady, James Tuten, Kit Smith (arrived 
@ 5:11 p.m.), Anthony G. Mizzell (arrived @ 5:20 p.m.), T. Cary McSwain, Michielle Cannon-Tony 
Mizzell, Bernice G. Scott, Joan Brady, James Tuten, T. Cary McSwain, Michielle Cannon-Finch, 
Amelia Linder, Milton Pope, Tony McDonald, Ashley Jacobs, Pam Davis, Roxanne Matthews, Chris 
Eversman, Marsheika Martin, Ralph Pearson, Michael Criss, Jocelyn Jennings, Stephany Snowden  
 

CALL TO ORDER 
 
The meeting was called to order at approximately 5:00 p.m.  
 

APPROVAL OF MINUTES – February 5, 2004 
 
Mr. McEachern moved, seconded by Ms. Tillis, to approve the minutes. The vote in favor was 
unanimous.  
 

ADOPTION OF AGENDA 
 
Mr. McEachern moved, seconded by Ms. Tillis, to adopt the agenda as submitted.  The vote in favor 
was unanimous.  

 
ITEMS FOR ACTION 

 
Hobart Road Project  
 
Mr. McEachern moved, seconded by Ms. Tillis, to defer this item.  
 
Mr. McEachern/Ms. Tillis, withdrew motions.  
 
A discussion took place.  
 
Mr. McEachern moved, seconded by Ms. Tillis, to defer this item to the next Development and 
Services Committee meeting.  The vote was in favor. Mr. Pearce opposed.  
 
Floodway Management 
 
A discussion took place.  
 
Ms. Smith requested for a letter from FEMA regarding the impact on flood insurance and directed 
staff to review the ordinance and contact a flood officer of South Carolina to submit comments to 
Council.   
 
Mr. Pearce moved, seconded by Mr. McEachern, to forward this item to the March 16th Council 
meeting without a recommendation.  The vote in favor was unanimous.  
 
ITEMS FOR INFORMATION/DISCUSSION 
 
Department of Public Works: In-House Project Status Report  
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ADJOURNMENT – The meeting adjourned at approximately 5:37 p.m.  
 
         Submitted by,  
 
 
 
         Susan Brill 
         Chair 
 
The minutes were transcribed by Marsheika G. Martin  


